TRAMAR

CONTRACTING, INC.

3051 MERCANTILE INDUSTRIAL DRIVE
ST. CHARLES, MO 63301
636-255-0808
OCTOBER 07, 2024

Dear Resident,

The City of Kirkwood will be performing Street Painting on your city streets. TraMar Contracting is
scheduled to do work on your streets starting October 9t", 2024. Consequently, there will be

Limited On-Street Parking from

Wednesday October 9th thru Saturday November 30th
Between the hours of 8:00 am until 5:00 pm.

If you have a lawn sprinkling system that sprays or drains onto the street pavement you should turn
it off for the day in which work will be performed on your street. Also please refrain from
discharging your sump pump onto the street during this time.

Project Superintendent: Brian Jones

Phone: 314-420-2085 Email: Bjones@tramarcontracting.com

Pavement Marking Paint FAQ:

Why is this product being applied to my road? TraMar Contracting Inc. Has been awarded the
contract to install High Build Waterborne pavement marking paint with reflective media to freshen
up some of the pavement markings on your various streets. We will also update some of your
arrows and symbols with preformed thermoplastic.

How long does this process take? Once our small crews begin work on your street, the process will
usually only take one to two hours and one lane at a lime. Please obey all signs and crew direction.
Once the road has been striped, the road will be fully opened to traffic.

When con I drive on the road? Once we have striped your roads we will mark the fresh paint with
traffic cones. Do not drive in between the cones as that will be wet paint. Once we remove the
traffic cones, it will be safe to cross the lines.

When will the paint on the road by dry? The period for the paint to dry will be 5 — 10 minutes, as
determined by the weather.

These paint materials are environmentally safe and extend the pavements life of your pavement
markings. If caution and directions are taken when driving on recently painted roadways, the
transfer of paint from the roadway to your vehicle is unlikely. If you do have product that has
transferred to your vehicle, it is non corrosive and will not damage your vehicle. A bug and tar
remover (available at any local auto parts store) will safely remove any material on your vehicle.
Please work with us through any inconveniences during the application process.

Thanks for your patience,
TraMar Contracting, Inc.



